
 

 

TO: Greenheck International Representatives 

FROM: Kimberly Drake  
International Marketing Specialist 

DATE: January 5, 2021 

SUBJECT: Grease Application Now Available through SDR for Model CSB 

 
We are pleased to announce that a grease application selection is now available for Model CSB through a 
special design request (SDR). We are working to add grease application as a standard selection in the 
CAPS® 4.35 release this April. 
 
Follow the procedure below to ensure a quick turnaround on the SDR request. 
 
In the SDR pop up window in CAPS, please indicate “CSB grease application” in the factory description 
field. 
 

 
 
Please contact customer service at GIN.Service@Greenheck.com with questions. 
 
As always, thank you for your efforts. You are our trusted partners and we wish you good selling!  
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